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Harness industry deeply 
saddened by Frawley passing 
  
 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) and the wider Victorian harness racing community are deeply 
saddened to learn of the tragic passing of Board Member Danny Frawley.  
 
Mr Frawley was appointed to the HRV Board in March of 2016. 
 
HRV Chairman Dale Monteith said: “Our thoughts in this very difficult time are with Danny’s 
family, especially his wife Anita and their children Chelsea, Keeley and Danielle. Danny was a 
committed member of the HRV Board and a friend. He will be missed.” 
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